
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Parish Priest: Fr. John Monaghan  Parish Secretary: Jill Morse  Parish Office: 21 Burns St. Maryborough. 
Office Hours: 9.00am – 12.00 noon Wednesday and Friday       Parish Child Safety Officer: Jill Morse.  
Phone: 0466 451 984.  Email: maryborough@ballarat.catholic.org.au   
St Augustine’s School: 5460 4440   Principal: Mrs. Sonia Turner  principal@samaryborough.catholic.edu.au  
 

18th October 2020   Twenty Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

EQUALITY FOR VICTORIA’S PEOPLE OF FAITH: Following up the Open Letter Bishop Paul 

shared with us, and with his blessing, we are invited to sign the online petition ‘Equality for Victoria’s 

People of Faith’ at https://www.ipetitions.com/petition/faith-equality that takes up the arguments from the 

Bishops’ letter, asking simply that we may be treated fairly as faith communities under the Roadmap 

restrictions and be allowed to gather with the same restrictions as the hospitality industry and that we are 

confident that we can do so safely. “Dear Premier Daniel Andrews, We, people of Victoria’s faith 

community, request that the ‘Roadmap’ out of lockdown be amended so that people of faith and places of 

worship are treated equitably and fairly…” 

 

 
 

BALLARAT DIOCESE LAY PASTORAL MINISTRY PROGRAM ONLINE STUDY. Our partners at Dayton 
University are celebrating 20 years or learning and are providing some of their e-seminars at just $20usd 
each (approx. $28aud)  in their next study cycle beginning 18 October: Hope in Times of Crisis, Basic 
Catechist Formation and Our Hearts were Burning. Registrations for this cycle are open until October 12. 
 More information at www.ballarat.catholic.org.au or email djurdja.klaric@ballarat.catholic.org.au  
 

ENGAGING YOUR CATHOLIC FAITH. Engaging Your Catholic Faith is a series of short online sessions offered 
by Catholic Theological College lecturers on topics including theology, scripture, pastoral studies and 
spirituality.  90 min sessions via Zoom September 14 - October 31. $20/session. Go to: www.ctc.edu.au. 
 

MARYBOROUGH PRIESTS AND PASTORAL ASSOCIATES PHOTOS: Margaret Flowers and Tony Plucke are 
collecting photos of all priests and pastoral associates who have worked in our Parish to display these as 
part of our Parish history. They are happy to copy and return photos. These can be given to Margaret or 
Tony or Fr John or Jill or dropped into our Parish Office Wed. or Friday mornings or emailed to our Parish. 
 

St. Augustine’s Parish, Maryborough 
~inc. St. Kevin’s, Barnett St. Avoca,  St. Mary’s, Hardy St. Dunolly,  
St. Patrick’s, Pyrenees H’way & Evans St. Amphitheatre,   
St. Patrick’s, Main St. Bealiba,  St. Patrick’s, Barkly-Redbank Rd. Redbank,  
St. Augustine’s, Burke St, Maryborough~ 
 
 
 
 
St. Patrick’s, Pyrenees Highway & Evans St. Amphitheatre,   St. Patrick’s, Main St. Bealiba.   

St. Patrick’s, Barkly-Redbank Rd Redbank.~ 
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Remembering those who have died:   

We pray for who died recently and those whose anniversaries are at this time 

including: John Harrington, Vanda Forrest, Poppy Dobson, Agnes Littlehales, Elias 

Joseph Crameri, Mary Jane Crameri, Charlie Cameron, Brian O’Neill, Jaycob 

Naeff, Deborah Chapple, Maurice Lang, James Mason Anne and Les McNaughton, 

Mary O’Connell and Geoff Alexander. 


